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Announcement 

Subject to any last-minute changes concerning numbers 
allowed at Linnwood House, June Lace Day will go ahead.  

If you are attending, please could you notify Pauline 
Garland: 

Phone: 0413 538 485 or  

Email: polly3009@optusnet.com.au 

 

 

 Inside This Issue 

 Calendar of Events 

 Maitland Heritage Fest and lace 
demonstrations 

 Lace School Interview (in Spanish) 

 Alice’s Milanese Lace 

 

Image credit: Alice’s Milanese lace from a 
workshop in 2021. 
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Dear Members, 

Welcome to the 17th edition of isoLACE, 
the ALG NSW Branch’s coronavirus 
update. 

We’re looking forward to the Sydney 
meeting at Linwood on the 6th June. 
 
If your Lace Group intends on 
recommencing face-to-face meetings in 
leisure centres, public libraries, 
Registered Clubs and other venues, again 
subject to social distancing measures 
currently in place, let us know so we can 
let beginner lace makers know. We 
continue to field calls from people 
interested in starting lace in their local 
area. As events unfold, keep an eye on 
the NSW Guild website and the NSW 
Guild Facebook page.   
 
While some Lace Groups, such as 
Queanbeyan and Cooma, continue to 
meet regularly online using Skype, lace 
makers continue to maintain contact 
through social media: NSW Branch 
Facebook Group, TikTok and Instagram. 
Queanbeyan have also resumed their 
meetings at the Queanbeyan Roos Club, 
subject to NSW Government Public 
Health Orders restricting numbers at 
mass public gatherings. Currently, 
meetings are limited to 20 attendees. 
Contact Stefanie for more information 
qbnlacemakers@gmail.com. 

  

Heartfelt thanks to all those contributing work to 
isoLACE. If you are making lace, we’d love to hear 
from you. Send photos of your work-in-progress or 
finished lace (along with details of threads, 
dimensions and the lace designer, where possible) or 
your lace making gear or lace setup at home or lace 
book reviews. 

As of our December AGM we are in need of new 
committee members namely Demonstration Co-
ordinator - please volunteer if possible. These roles 
need to be filled to keep the NSW branch running. 

NSW Branch Committee 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Checklist for Members attending 
Linnwood 
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Calendar of Event|Linwood Lace 
Days 2021 

 

 

6 June 10am-4pm 

Robyn, “Methods of 3D Tatting” 
display 

 

  

Subject to change at any time and dependent on changing 
NSW Government Public Health Orders restricting numbers 
at mass public gatherings. Doors open from 10am. 

  1 August 10am-4pm|AGM  

 
 

3 October 10am-4pm 

Isabel|Christmas Lace 

 

    

Lace demonstrations at Maitland 
Heritage Fest 

The Kurri Kurri ladies are demonstrating at the Maitland 
Heritage festival on the 12th and 13th June. If anyone 
would like to join them please contact the guild to get 
more details laceguildnsw@gmail.com. 

https://www.maitlandheritagefest.org.au/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Linnwood Lace Day – 
Sunday 6 June NSW Branch 
Meeting 

Doors will open at 10am. 

Please bring: 

 $10 note for the Door Entry 
 Overdue library books and magazines 
 Cup, tea/coffee, sugar, snacks, food, plate spoon, 

knife and fork 
 Lace gear 
 Personal hand sanitizer and face mask 

Please note that no crockery or cutlery 
will be available. No sharing of pens, 
eating utensils, food, lace items or lace 
gear. 

Lace School in Spain  

This is an interesting article online sharing some beautiful 
lace and an interview, but please note that it’s written in 
Spanish. 

https://encajedebolillosmadrid.wordpress.com/ 
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Alice’s Milanese Lace 

Alice attended a workshop with Louis Colgan in 2021. And 
produced some amazing lace with colour. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Milinary competitions 

Hatters Millinery Supplies is hosting a ‘Hattember Competition’ for September. There are three categories: Millinery, Novice, 
and Bridal and Evening. Entrants are sent a bag of millinery materials and return a creation within the guidelines outline. 
Funds raised from the event got towards the John Skipper Kelly Fund www.jskfund.com.au 

 Find out more: https://hattember.com/   

What’s up? 
 
Please refer to the website for the What’s up segment: http://www.lacemaking.com.au/whats-up--important-links.html  
 

 


